
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 20-00195 Planning Board 5/12/2020

TO: Planning Board Members

FROM: Cynthia Cannon, AICP, Assistant Planning Director

DATE: 5/5/2020

SUBJECT:

Pensacola Energy - Request for Demolition - 1515 E. Heinburg Street

BACKGROUND:

Pensacola Energy has requested the demolition of a chain link fence and two small buildings (approximately
12’ x 12’) at their substation on 1515 E. Heinburg Street. This property is located in the Gateway Review
District and therefore requires Planning Board approval. The existing Gulf Breeze meter set shown on the

plans will be enclosed with a decorative wooden fence.

This request has been routed through the various City departments and utility providers and their comments

are attached for your review.
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